
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, Sl John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: mburry@sci-nl.ca

2018-05-28

Mr. Michael Burry
Executive Director

Spinal Cord Injury NL
PC Box 21284

10 Austin Street, Suite 101
St. John's, NL AlA 5G6

Dear Mr. Burry:

Re: Automobile Insurance Review Public Hearing - Schedule and Information

The following provides general information with respect to the Board's Automobile Insurance
Review public hearing, which is scheduled to begin 9:30 a.m., Monday, June 4,2018. Please find
attached:

1. A copy of the Hearing Schedule, which sets out the dates for the public hearing and

subsequent filings

2. Hearing Information for intervenors and other participants

3. Listing of Parties

To date the Board has received 8 requests to make presentations during the hearing. The Board
will confirm the schedule of presenters no later than Thursday, May 31,2018. The Board will also
be contacting intervenors to obtain email addresses for the electronic distribution of information.

Please call me at 709-726-8600 or email me at cblundon@pub.nl.ca if you have any questions or
require clarification of any of the above-noted information.

Sincerely,

C.

Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

CB/rr

Enclosures

ecc Thomas W. Fraize, Q.C., E-mail: lfraizeburry@fraizelawoffices.nf.net
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